Springfield Imaging Center, Ltd.

CT. o MAMMOGRAPHY
NUCLEAR MEDICINE ® ULTRASOUND

319 E. Madison Street
Springfield, llinois 62701
(217) 753-0235

June 23, 1986

D.J. Sreniawski, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section II
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

rerference: 12-24654-01

Dear Mr. Sreniawski:

We are in receipt of your letter dated June 4, 1986, and submit the
following information regarding the inspection conducted at our facility
on May 6, 1986.

Regarding the Cesium 137 source utilized for the daily function checks
of the dose calibrator, we will be filing an amendment request within
the next thirty to forty-five days to request that the information

be changed in our application regarding the activity of the source
used. The amendment request will ask to show a change in the source
activity from 200 microcuries to a source of 50 microcuries or greater
in activity.

The reason for the tnirty to forty-five day delay is we will also
be requesting some other changes to our license in this amendment,
and we are currently awaiting preceptor statement information for
a new individual to add to the license.

We realize that the item of non-compliance will not be considered
E corrected until the actual amendment iz issued. We certainly appreciate
your cooperation in this matter.

Should you have any guestions or require any additional information

= in this matter, please contact Mr. Ronald D. Edwards, physicist, Radiation
?’ Protection Consultants, Ltd., 4255 Westbrook Drive, Aurora, Illinois

3 €0505, 312-851-5986., He is authorized to answer any questions or

3 provide any additional information you may require regarding our license.
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Very truly yours,‘

‘/‘(' C« /f/ﬂ e _‘W\\; Z{{) JUN 3 O m
Icola Chiaradonna,’ M D.
Radiation Safety Officer



